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 Hello everyone!  Hope you have taken advantage of 

the beautiful weather and have gone flying some!  Have 

seen several flying by my house!   

 Shelbyville Aviation Day was very successful, we had 

a few  retail and food vendors who cancelled due to 

Covid, but all in all it was a great day!  WE “thank” every-

one who came and participated.  

 We hope that you are planning to join us for breakfast Saturday 

morning, serving line starts at 7:30 AM until 9:30 AM.  It’s always fun to 

see everyone’s smiling faces and see just how many fly or drive in!  So 

come and join us, it should be a beautiful day to fly!   

PS:  Have a Happy Halloween! 
It’s one of my favorite holidays!  



Shelbyville Aviation Day 
September 25, 2021 
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The mission of the Shelbyville Sport Flyers Club, EAA Chapter 1326, is to enhance the 
quality of aviation life for its members by providing information about aviation, flying, 
and mechanical/maintenance knowledge shared by fellow members, guest speakers, 

and special events which respond to the expressed needs and  desires of all members. 

Mission Statement 


